2010 Up and Running Hill & Dale Series Final Report
Sponsors

This year, the Series’ major sponsor was again  ‘Up and Running’ running and fitness specialists, Belfast and Newry. The Committee of the Hill & Dale Series would like to thank Michael Jenkins and Brian Hamilton for their generous support and wish them continued success with their business.
Thanks are also due to the many un-thanked and un-named volunteer supporters. The marshals led by Mark Hanna and Billy McNeilly deserve a special mention for their enduring effort in standing out on exposed mountain summits in all weather conditions, but thankfully mainly sunshine this year.
Thanks also go to the hospitable pubs who each week opened their doors to the post-race hordes and especially to the Avoca Hotel, Newcastle for accommodating the final night's presentation.
Series Numbers
The 2010 Series broke many records by the dozen with an amazing 192 runners completing at least 6 races.

